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Springville, NY 14141 

 

 

 

 

April 5, 2011 

 

 

 

Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 

State of New York 

Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 

Re:  Tariff Revision-Village of Springville 

 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 

The Village of Springville is proposing a Tariff revision to add two new fixtures to Service 

Classification No.6 – Private Outdoor Lighting.  The need for the addition is that the current 175 

Watt Mercury lights are being phased out and will eventually be replaced by either the 70 Watt 

Metal Halide or the 150 Watt Metal Halide. 

 

I have enclosed the proposed changes for Leaf 13, Revision 4. We are looking for an effective 

date of the change to be July 1, 2011.   The Village of Springville is also requesting a waiver of 

newspaper publication of this revision.   

 

Please contact me at (716) 592-4936 if further information is needed. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Dawn M. Simmons 

For The Village of Springville 

Received: 04/05/2011


